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Parish Hall Conservation and Improvement Project

This Week’s Focus

Work has progressed well with the thatching of the roof. Inside the panelling has been 

repaired and prepared for painting, the electrician has been on site to replace the old rusty 

back boxes and the stage timbers have arrived and construction has started. 

Thatching

Good weather during the week has meant the thatcher continue with the roof in dry, and 

on some days, sunny conditions. During the week we can see the progress made up the 

roof, with the ridge reached by Friday.

Preparing the panelling

The joiner has been working to repair the wooden panelling around the Hall and prepare 

it in readiness for painting.
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Electrician at work

The electrician has removed the old rusty electrical back boxes and replaced them with 

new ones. The armoured cabling has been fixed to the boxes in readiness for the sockets 

and switches to be installed later.

Preparing for the stage construction

The timber for the stage arrived on Wednesday. It has been machined, cut and jointed by 

Graham Haydon and will be constructed on site by Richard Slee’s team. Before work on 

the stage could be started it was necessary to mark out the floor so that the final wooden 

flooring will be parallel to the front of the stage. This was done using a laser and marking 

boards and points.

Stage construction

This week work started 

on constructing the stage. 

A metal angle has been 

fitted to form the edge of 

the floor with the stage. 

The timbers will fit into 

metal shoes and these 

have been located on the 

floor. The first part of the 

timber frame has been 

constructed in its final 

location.


